ASH GREEN WEEKLY NEWS

ومفقوم ومققوم ومققوم ومققوم ومققوم





Celebrating a great year!

What a lovely prize giving evening we enjoyed on Tuesday as we rewarded our chosen winners.

However, all the children have been winners of a kind this year as it has been a fantastic ten months of achievement and progress in so many

Ways in the most difficult circumstances imaginable.

Let's hope next year is equally as successful at Ash Green without the traumas we have endured.



YEAR 6

In general, this year's Year 6 has been a fantastic year group and the great majority have been exceptional role models.

We wish them ALL well for a successful future.

THANK YOU #TEAMASHGREEN

No school in the country will have endured what Ash Green has dealt with this year. Along with everyone, we have suffered the ravages of the pandemic and the strain that put: on children's education, mental health and happiness; our staff well-being and health; on parental relationships with school and the agony of having to make decisions that would never be universally popular or always right! To then suffer the catastrophic fire as we did on 1st February this year was incredibly cruel. We would have all been forgiven for rolling over at that point, but we did not. The amazing support we had from the community was an inspiration to us here and spurred us on to get school back up and running in an extraordinarily short time. So much has been achieved since and whilst, understandably, this did further impede our children's academic and emotional progress, I am so proud of each and every child on their resilience in overcoming an event that will have affected all of us who love Ash Green. Thank you all, you are a credit to our school community and I am so proud to lead your school. #TeamAshGreen

WHAT'S GOING ON

BUSY SUMMER

As always, Ash Green will be a hive of activity this Summer. For the first four week (Mon-Thurs each week) we have the HAF Ash Green Summer Camp running at our Upper Site, it will be a great fun month of activities, food and exercise all for free! Down the road at the Activity Centre will be the Healthy Holidays Project with still some spaces for Y4, 5 and 6 children. At each site there will be works going on: building, electrical and decorating work from outside contractors and our amazing Site Team of Messrs Elliot, Muir and Hartley who will be here for the majority of the 'break'! School staff will be in and out to check on the Camp, prepare for next year and just calling in to school as always. We hope everyone has a wonderful break and we look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 7th September...

	SCHOOL HOLIDA	<u> </u>
TRAINING DAY		CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER
HALF TERM	CLOSE — FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER	RE-OPEN — MONDAY 31 OCTOBER
CHRISTMAS	CLOSE — FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER	RE-OPEN — TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023
HALF TERM	CLOSE — FRIDAY 10 FEBRUARY	RE-OPEN — MONDAY 20 FEBRUARY
EASTER	CLOSE — FRIDAY 31 MARCH	RE-OPEN — MONDAY 17 APRIL
MAY DAY	CLOSE — MO	NDAY 1 MAY
HALF TERM	CLOSE — FRIDAY 26 MAY	RE-OPEN — MONDAY 5 JUNE
MID-SUMMER	CLOSE — FRIDAY 21 JULY	





MONDAY-THURSDAY 25TH JULY -18TH AUGUST 2022

10AM - 2PM

Activities

-
- Arts & Crarts
- All sporting activities
- / Nurf battles
- Wet Wedn

Ash Green Primary UPPER

Clough Lane Mixenden Halifax HX2 85N



Book now: Chloe 07375065976







SUMMER FOOTBALL FUN WEEK

AT CALDERDALE COLLEGE FRANCIS STREET, HALIFAX, HX1 3UZ.

MONDAY 22ND – FRIDAY 26TH AUGUST 2022

10.00 a.m. - 3.00 p.m. (FOR BOYS AND GIRLS AGES 4 - 13)



Dear Parents,

We are pleased to inform you that following the outstanding success of previous courses and the weekly coaching sessions, we are organising the 2022 summer football fun week.

The children will be coached by CRB POLICE CHECKED and F.A. QUALIFIED COACHES who are used to working with and bringing the best out in children. The coaches will develop self-confidence and self esteem through encouragement and positive reinforcements. FOOTBALL IS NOT JUST FOR THE STAR PLAYERS!

The course is tightly structured with the players fully supervised at all times. All children are catered for from the absolute beginner to the more experienced players. Players are grouped together according to age, ability and experience. We have fantastic facilities including a large indoor sports hall and outdoor 3-G and grass pitches.

The course is for 5 days from 10.00am – 3.00pm with lunch from 12.15 – 1.00pm where the children can eat a packed lunch bought from home. The club is fully supervised so children may be left in our care, however parents are welcome to stay and watch if they wish to. On Friday at 2.30pm there is a presentation when parents and friends are most encouraged to come and see the players receive their awards.

The cost of the course is £80(or £20 per day if your child is attending less than 5 days). We also offer HALF-PRICE DISCOUNT(£40) for the second and subsequent children in the same family, which covers all coaching, referees, trophies, certificates and many other awards presented. ALL CHILDREN ARE GUARANTEED TO RECEIVE AT LEAST ONE TROPHY AND CERTIFICATE.

Steven Nugent (Course Co-ordinator)

TO BOOK A PLACE PLEASE <u>TEXT</u> 'HALIFAX SUMMER' + CHILD'S NAME + AGE to 07846 770 250

(YOU WILL RECEIVE CONFORMATION BY TEXT THEN REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT IS MADE ON THE FIRST MORNING OF THE COURSE)



MIXENDEN ACTIVITY CENTRE (MAC) HUB

FREE Sessions Available for 8-11 year olds who go to Ash Green Upper/Lower School.

Chris Madden and Rob Whiteley recently did an assembly at school about the Healthy Holidays MAC Hub. Your child/children may be interested in going for a couple of days to do the activities.

The Mixenden Activity Centre (MAC) Healthy
Holidays Hub sessions fun from
9.30am until 2.30pm
Clough Lane (next to Ash Green Upper Site)
Mixenden.

Limited places are available on a first come, first place basis (15 per session). Please only select the dates your child can attend.

To book a place, email <u>healthyholidays@calderdale.gov.uk</u> or phone 01422 288001

